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City of

STONNINGTON

Proposal to implement a trial
one-way flow arrangement in
Grattan Street, Prahran

The City of Stonnington gives notice that
under the provisions of S207, Schedule 11
Clause 10 (1)(c) of the Local Government
Act 1989, it proposes to implement on a
trial basis, a one-way flow arrangement in
Grattan Street, Prahran.

The City of Stonnington is proposing to
conduct a twelve month trial of southbound
one-way flow between Commercial

Road and Greville Street. The one-way
flow arrangement will be supported

by signage and temporary kerbing as
required. A concept sketch of the proposed
arrangement is shown in the diagram.

Submissions are now invited in accordance
with the provisions of S223 of the Local
Government Act 1989. Any persons wishing
to make a submission on the proposal,
must forward it in writing to the Transport
and Parking Manager, PO Box 58, Malvern
3144, or via email to council@stonnington.
vic.gov.au, or deliver to the Stonnington
Corporate Centre at the corner of High
Street and Glenferrie Road, Malvern, prior
to the close of business on 7 February 2020.

Any person making a submission is entitled
to state in the submission that he or she
wishes to appear in person, or to be
represented by a person specified in the
submission, at a meeting to be heard in
support of the submission.

Please note that copies of submissions
(including submitters’ names and addresses)
will be made available at the Council

or special committee meeting at which

the above proposal will be considered.

The Council is also required to make
submissions available for public inspection
for a period of 12 months.

All submitters will be given at least 14 days
written notice of the date, time and place of
the meeting of Council, or a Committee of
Council, convened to hear submissions.
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